
Rhonda Hawk 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rhonda , 

Chama Parker <cparker@co.walton.ga.us > on behalf of Chama Parker 

Thursday, February 6, 2025 10:23 AM 
Rhonda Hawk 
REZONE 2384 HWY 278 

This is to advise that the property located at 2384 Hwy 278, Rezone case Z24100006 that was tabled by 
the Board of Commissioners in December 2024 for 60 days is now in compliance with all code 
enforcement requirements. 

Chama Parker 
Director 
Walton County Planning and Development 
770-267-1354 Fax 770-267-1407 


